
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
TUESDAY, MARCH 29, 2022 

 

French Club Meeting: Please join us and put your sleuthing skills to use at the next French Club meeting as we set 

off on an intriguing Scavenger Hunt around LC. Bring your spyglass and best detective skills! The adventure begins 

at 2:15 p.m. today in room C107, Ms. Bovard's room. Hope to see many of you there. Come and bring a friend! 

Unified Track Practice: Unified Track has practice at 2:30 p.m. today and Thursday, March 31. Please meet 

outside of the fieldhouse. If you have questions, please contact Ms. Ponce in room E109. 

Senior Video Tribute: Seniors, if you would like to submit photos or videos to be included in the video tribute 

played a graduation, please complete the following Google Form: Senior Video. You can upload a maximum of one 

(1) picture from elementary/middle school, one (1) picture from high school, and/or one (1) video from high school. 

Pictures/videos from school-related activities and with members of the Class of 2022 are preferred. Official school 

pictures and baby pictures are not allowed, and all submissions must be school appropriate! All videos may not be 

used due to time constraints. All submissions are due by Monday, April 25. 

Prom Tickets: 2022 Prom ticket sales are right around the corner. As with Winter Formal, only juniors and seniors 

will be allowed to attend the dance. There will be a limit of 50 outside guests. Stay tuned for more information. 

Best Buddies T-shirts: Attention Best Buddies members. If you are an active member of Best Buddies and would 

like to receive a T-Shirt for winning the video competition, please fill out the Google form found in the Remind App or 

scan the QR code found on Mr. Williams door at room E108. 

Girls Soccer: Attention any girls who are interested in joining the Girls Soccer team next year. There will be a 

callout meeting for next year's team at 2:30 p.m. on Wednesday, April 6, in room D103. 

Senior Shirts: Seniors, if you missed your chance to purchase a senior shirt first semester, there is a very limited 

quantity available for purchase in Ms. Peda's room, C310. You can come before or after school to purchase a shirt 

for $10. This is your last chance to buy the Class of 2022 senior shirt. 

Yearbook: Did you forget to order your yearbook? There are only a limited number of books left! Act now and go to 

yearbookordercenter.com and use code 3361 to get your copy. 

https://forms.gle/pe7ysLVt6mWR5DEc9
http://yearbookordercenter.com/

